
COMMISSIONERS OF LEONARDTOWN 
REQUEST FOR BID 

STREET SWEEPING SERVICES 
 
 

The Commissioners of Leonardtown are currently accepting bids to perform street 
sweeping services within the corporate limits of Leonardtown.  Approximately 12.65 miles of 
municipal streets will be included in the contract.  The bid will be for a three year contract with 
two 1-year options. 
 
 Interested bidders may obtain bid materials from the Town office, located at 41660 
Courthouse Drive, Leonardtown, MD, or by calling (301) 475-9791 between the hours of 8:30 
a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
 
 A pre-bid conference will be held on Thursday, November 12, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. at the 
Town office. Sealed bids will be accepted until Thursday, December 3, 2015 at 10:00 a.m., at 
which time the bids will be a publicly opened and read. 
 
 The Commissioners of Leonardtown reserve the right to reject any and all bids and 
proposals, and accept any proposal deemed to be in the best interest of the Town. 
 
 
By Authority: 
 
Laschelle McKay 
Town Administrator 
 


